

The Episcopal Diocese of Hawai'i

The Right Reverend Robert L. Fitzpatrick Bishop

May 5, 2015

Aloha,

During the Diocesan Annual Meeting last October, I announced that Trinity Sunday of every year would be when a special offering to support Camp Mokule'ia would be collected. This year, Trinity Sunday is on May 31 and I write to encourage you to use this opportunity to support this valuable ministry of the Diocese.

Last summer, I challenged Camp Mokule'ia to sharpen its focus on the ministry it provides to our Diocese. In response, they increased the discount for all Episcopal entities to 25% off all charges. Additionally, the Camp is streamlining its reservations process to give higher priority for the churches and groups in our Diocese, as well as working to increase the programming opportunities that will be available for all of us.

As a place of ministry, Camp Mokule'ia annually welcomes more than 15,000 guests to its site. Through its operations, facilities and programming, the Camp strives to be a place that emphasizes the values of *malama*, *pono* and *mana* that we have identified as part of our Diocesan identity. Your financial support at this time would be a blessing to the Camp and will go towards providing scholarship support and completing some key capital projects.

Please make checks payable to "Camp Mokule'ia" with a memo of "Trinity Sunday offering" and send them directly to the Camp at:

Camp Mokule'ia 68-729 Farrington Hwy. Waialua, HI 96791

Yours faithfully,

Robert Fitzpatrick Bishop of Hawai'i